
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

September 19, 2022 

 

Aloha O‘ahu High School Band Directors: 

 

The University of Hawai‘i "Rainbow Warrior" Marching Band invites you and your students to 

join us for our Annual Meadow Gold High School Senior Night on Saturday, October 15, 2022 

here at the University of Hawaii, T.C. Ching Field.  We are inviting High School Band Seniors 

to participate. 

 

This annual event is an opportunity for senior band students to join us in rehearsal, fellowship, 

and performance to experience the university game-day atmosphere first hand!  

 

This year our schedule will include a rehearsal here at UH for halftime along with our UH 

Rainbow Warrior Marching Band.  WE will break into sectionals first so that everyone can 

practice the music for halftime.  WE will them all practice halftime together. Immediately 

following rehearsal the high school students will have an opportunity to share a meal and get to 

know our current UH Marching Band students and leadership team. Our show this year is all K-

pop music. 

 

This opportunity only comes around once a year and we'd love to have your students JOIN 

OUR RANKS for our Annual Meadow Gold UH Band High School Senior Night!  

 

Please share this opportunity with your students! We'd love to have you join us for the game as 

well! 

 

For more information, to register, and to download release forms and music for the event please 

have them visit: 

www.uhbands.org 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the UH Bands office at 956-7657 if you have any questions.  

 

Looking forward to sharing the field with you!  

 

 

Adam Kehl 

Associate Director of Bands 

University of Hawai‘i 

akehl@hawaii.edu 

(808) 956-8091 

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

Gwen H. Nakamura 

Assistant Director of Bands 

University of Hawai‘i 

gwenn@hawaii.edu 

(808) 956-7657 
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